
Green class’ big event was our trip to the Anglo-Saxon Village at 
West Stow which took place on a chilly Monday in December.  

First, we explored the village of experimentally reconstructed 
houses and listened to the story of Beowulf as we sat round the 

open fire in the Great Hall.  

We spent the afternoon in the museum handling some of the arte-

facts and trying out Anglo-Saxon fashions. 

We have had two Fridays in the woodland area and enjoyed having 
our parents in to join us for the second of the two sessions. 

Amongst the trees, we have hunted for wildlife, made bows and ar-
rows, built dens and even prepared a slightly dubious Christmas din-
ner in the mud      kitchen. 

Linked to R.E., we had a visit from a dance teacher who helped us to 
interpret the story behind the festival of Diwali through dance. 

Our History Day celebrated 100 years of Disney. We looked at how 
animation has changed with technology, but also spotted that many ap-
proaches were really very similar when you looked at what actually was 

happening. 

To explore changing states in Science, we got out on the playground 
and used the space as molecules, thinking about energy levels and the 
effect of temperature. We were particularly enthusiastic as a gas…! 


